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Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week’s weather has really tested us! Thankfully, our heating has worked superbly, and the 

school has been a lovely, warm temperature for children (and staff) to work in. Thank you to all 

of the parents/carers who managed to bring their child to school. We have done really well with 

our attendance so far and have almost reached our target of 97%! However, this week’s 

attendance has been significantly lower. Please do try your best to keep bringing your child to 

school every day, despite the weather! We will do whatever we can to keep the school open. 

Thank you to Mr Evans, our site manager, for making sure there is a gritted pathway from the 

gates to the school. Fingers crossed for some better weather next week! 

Unfortunately, we have had to cancel some class visits to the library. We will look at alternative 

dates over the next couple of weeks.  

Next week, we are having our first parent meeting for children who have SEND. This is a chance 

for a catch up with our school SENDCos and to discuss any issues. Please do take the opportunity 

to come along for a drink and a chat.  

Have a lovely weekend – keep warm! 

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

November                                               

SEND Coffee Morning – Tues 26th 

Nov 

Class 3/4L start swimming 

lessons. - Thursday 28th  

Library Visits  

Tues 26th – Class 1B                                       

Fri 29th – Class 1/2F   

December    

Pre-School Trip – Monday 2nd  

Foundation Stage Inspire – Wed 4th 

Pre-School Nativity – Tues 10th   

Children’s Christmas Lunch – Wed 

11th       

Christmas Fayre – Thursday 12th  

Last Day of term – Fri 20th  

 

 
 

 House Points – This week’s winners are: Air! 

Air 

944 
Water 

899 

Fire 

919 Earth 

813 

Attendance this Week 

Class RB – 93%                                 

Class RL – 76%                             

Class 1B – 89%                                            

Class 1/2F – 88%                                           

Class 2T – 95%                                             

Class 3H – 96%                                          

Class 3/4L – 80%                                          

Class 4N – 85%                                                

Class 5B – 95%                                        

Class 5/6K – 94%                                        

Class 6B – 88% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 90%                                           

Well done to class 3H for             

a fantastic 96% attendance 

this week! 

 

The foodbank have 

sent a certificate for 

the donations that 

school gave from the 

Harvest festival.  

It is great to see that 

our donations 

provided 230 meals 

and 2 toiletry packs. 

Thank you to 

everyone who made a 

donation.  
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If you would like your child to take part, please send in to school by 30th November. 
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